Kinga Czwartosz
Wilton, CT

Planning & Zoning Commission of the Town of Wilton

c/o Michael Wrinn, Planning & Zoning Department Director
238 Danbury Road

Wilton, CT 06897

Michael. Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG

Re: 141 Danbury Road Mellissa and Doug site

Dear Chairman Tomasetti and Members of the Planning & Zoning Commission:

I am writing in support of the proposed apartment project at 141 Danbury Road.

We moved to Wilton in 2009 and our two daughters attend the Wilton Schools. We love Wilton
and we believe this Town is a great place to live and raise a family. But after seeing many Senior
Housing communities being added to Wilton’s landscape, the ‘141 Danbury Road’ new housing
development is very much needed. It will increase the diversity of housing options to provide a
place to live for millennials and the young families with school aged children that are important
to sustain the economic growth for the Town and the region. It will also allow the empty nesters
to downsize and stay in the town they love, and provide housing opportunity for others who do
not want to own and maintain a house.

Wilton's future depends on growing its population. We urge the commission to approve this
application.

Thank you,

Kinga Czwartosz



